
Important Notice: Campus Navigation 

During Road Closure 

Dear Students and Faculty, 

As you may be aware, there is an ongoing road closure that affects several access points to our 

campus. We are committed to ensuring that everyone can navigate the campus safely and 

efficiently during this time. Please refer to the following guidelines: 

Alternative Routes 

• Main Entrance: Use the East Entrance instead of the West Entrance. 

• Parking Access: Parking Lot A is accessible via Maple Street. 

• Public Transportation: Check the updated bus routes for stops near campus. 

Campus Map 

For a detailed view of the alternative routes, please refer to the updated campus map attached to 

this email. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the campus 

services office at (123) 456-7890 or email us at services@campus.edu. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Best regards, 

The Campus Administration 


